
























































January 19, 2017 
 
 
The Honorable Senator Murkowski 
709 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Senator Sullivan 
702 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Congressman Young 
2314 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
 RE:  Rural Health Care Universal Services Support 
 
Dear Senator Murkowski, Senator Sullivan, and Congressman Young: 
 
I am writing to ask for your support ensuring Alaskans continue to have access to affordable 
broadband telehealth services in rural and bush communities.    
 
The Bristol Bay Area Health Corporation (BBAHC) was formed by a consortium of Bristol Bay 
tribes in 1973 to provide comprehensive health care services to a diverse population in the Bristol 
Bay Region.  Our mission is to provide quality healthcare with competence and sensitivity.   
 
BBAHC has been a long time recipient of the Rural Health Care Universal Service Support 
specifically under the Telecommunications Program.  These program funds have been key for our 
organization to deploy and use telehealth tools supporting high speed broadband that has become a 
platform for 21st Century Electronic Health Records that can be shared securely with other medical 
providers directly improving patient care throughout Alaska and allows us to avoid the high cost 
of travel where and when we can.   
 
For funding year 2016, the FCC expects that demand may exceed the cap of $400 million. If the 
cap is hit; and without knowing the result or impact of requested support by BBAHC, we may 
have to reduce or interrupt broadband services currently used to provide healthcare which would 
have a huge negative impact on patient care adversely effecting lives a thousands of Alaskans.  
 
BBAHC has worked with our GCI service provider of broadband services for funding year 2016 
have already been contracted and provisioned and are already six months in the funding year.  
BBAHC is very concerned about the continuity of existing and new rural health care services if 
funding requests are reduced (pro-rated) or denied entirely.  Our non-profit Kanakanak Hospital 
and the 28 villages served simply can not afford to go back to paper, snail-mail and 20th Century 
Medicine.  
 
Please urge the FCC to increase the Rural Health Care Universal Service Support budget, index it 
for inflation, and provide for any unused funds to be carried forward to future funding years.   
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert J. Clark, President & CEO 
 
 

Bristol Bay Area  
Health Corporation 

6000 Kanakanak Road 
P.O. Box 130 

Dillingham, AK 99576 
(907) 842-5201 
(800) 478-5201  

FAX (907) 842-9354 
www.bbahc.org 

 
 

Bristol Bay Area 
Health Corporation is 
  a tribal organization 

representing 28 villages in 
Southwest Alaska: 

  
Aleknagik 

  
Chignik Bay 

  
Chignik Lagoon 

  
Chignik Lake 

  
Clark’s Point 

  
Dillingham 

  
Egegik 

  
Ekuk 
  

Ekwok 
  

Goodnews Bay 
  

Ivanof Bay 
  

Kanatak 
  

King Salmon 
  

Knugank 
  

Koliganek 
  

Levelock 
  

Manokotak 
  

Naknek 
  

New Stuyahok 
  

Perryville 
  

Pilot Point 
  

Platinum 
  

Port Heiden 
  

Portage Creek 
  

South Naknek 
  

Togiak 
  

Twin Hills 
  

Ugashik 
 

 
Our mission is to 
provide quality 
health care with 
competence and 

sensitivity 
 

 


	HJR014 Supporting Documents-Support Letters 3.14.17
	HJR014 Supporting Documents--Support Letters 3.8.2017
	HJR14 Supporting Documents Support Letter APIA 3.10.2017
	HJR14 Supporting Document Support Letter--Eastern Aleutian Tribes 3.14.17

	HJR14 Supporting Document Support Letter BBAHC 3.15.17

